
The Officers of Polish Women’s Alliance
Council 27 – District I

(a part of the First Catholic Slovak Ladies Association family since 2017)

cordially invite you to join us
on

Sunday, November 4th, 2018
at the

Polish Museum of America
984 N. Milwaukee Ave

Chicago, IL 60642
The Great Hall – 3rd Floor

for the official Chicago premiere of

“Women of Noble Cause”
a new 30-minute documentary featuring both an overview of the history of Polish 

immigrants who came to Chicago over the last century and a half, as well as the 
accomplishments and achievements of the PWA and its members

Reception at 2:00 p.m.
Screenings at 3:00 p.m. & 4:00 p.m.

u

On display will be a sampling of PWA artifacts currently being preserved  
at the Women & Leadership Archives at Loyola University Chicago  

Nancy Freeman, Director
u

Complimentary Refreshments will be served — Cash Bar
This is a FREE event – all are welcome to join us!

So that we are able to plan accordingly for refreshments, please  R.S.V.P. by 10/28/18
to 

Bo Padowski at 847 420-4070 or via email to Antoinette Trela at polprin@aol.com
www.pwaa.org


